
 
 

City of Appleton 
Notice of Public Hearing Regarding the 

Community Development Block Grant Program (CDBG) 
2015-2019 Consolidated Plan and Community Development Needs 

 
 
A public hearing will be held at a regularly scheduled Community and Economic Development 
Committee (CEDC) meeting on Monday, October 6, 2014, at 5:00 p.m. in Council Chambers on the 
sixth floor of Appleton City Hall, 100 N. Appleton Street, Appleton, WI.  The primary function of 
this hearing is to obtain citizen views on priority community needs and the use of the City’s CDBG 
funds in general over the next five years and more specifically for the use of funds during the 2015 
Program Year (April 2015-March 2016). 
 
A brief overview of citizen and stakeholder input already collected in preparation of the 2015-2019 
Consolidated Plan, as well as a summary of the use of CDBG funds during the past five years is 
available for review on the City’s CDBG webpage on the City of Appleton’s website: 
www.appleton.org 
 
Written comments may be submitted via email to roxann.schmidt@appleton.org or via U.S. Mail to: 
City of Appleton – Community and Economic Development Department; 100 North Appleton 
Street; Appleton, WI  54911. The City shall consider all public comments received before preparing 
the plan, in addition to providing HUD with a summary of such comments as they relate to the 
Consolidated Plan and the 2015 Annual Action Plan.   
 
 
 
PLEASE POST BY September 22, 2014 


